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Dear Colleague 
 
PFI Open meetings 
 
Please note that the dates for the next PFI meetings have been swopped from those previously 
advised as follows due to clashing with other meetings:  
 

Wednesday, 12 November will now be in the Drama Room, Neatherd High School, Dereham 
Thursday 13 November will now be in the Dining Hall, Cliff Park High School, Gorleston 
 

  
Representatives from your school may attend either meeting.  Please let Shirley or Sharon know who 
is intending to come: 
 

phone – 01603 222788; fax – 01603 222483 
e-mail – shirley.kenward@norfolk.gov.uk or sharon.stone@norfolk.gov.uk 
   post – Norfolk Education, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich  NR1 2DL 

 
I look forward to seeing you at one of the meetings. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ralph Masterson 
Schools PFI Liaison Officer 
 

  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------✂  
 

We will attend the meeting on Thursday, 13 Nov (Gorleston) or Wednesday 12 Nov (Dereham)✲      
✲   = please delete as appropriate 
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